
From: Ron Bowman <ron@nespecialists.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2025 8:59 AM
To: KUNZ Juerg * DCBS <Juerg.KUNZ@dcbs.oregon.gov>
Subject: RE: PRP injections

Good morning Juerg!
Dr Lorber and I reviewed this on the phone this morning.  The current literature does not
support using PRP for rotator cuff or other shoulder surgeries.  In fact, a couple studies
showed that it may be detrimental to the final outcome.

Ron Bowman MD, FAAOS
Board Certified Orthopedic Surgeon
CAQ Sports Medicine
Northwest Extremity Specialists
9445 SW Locust Street
Tigard,  OR  97223
P: 503-352-1313  F: 503-352-1314
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